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REPORT ON THE VANUATU PROJECT
Rotary Grant “End Malaria in Vanuatu -for Good” Update
In a recent Zoom, Wesley Donald, the Manager of the Vanuatu Malaria and Other Vector Borne Diseases shared a 2021 Progress Update. The following is the section of his report that was related to the RAM Global Grant
· Recruitment of an Indoor Residual Spraying (IRS) Master Trainer is in place. Unfortunately, the original of a Master Trainer recruited became very ill therefore another had to be found. The required documentation (Terms of Reference (ToRs)and the Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) for the second Master Trainer are in place.
· Procurement of spray cans and insecticides are also in hand
· Baseline Mapping and the Training of Trainers will be completed in July
Future Plans
As we wish to extend our support for Vanuatu, our RAM National Manager, Dr Jenny Kerrison has contacted Wesley and Dr Tessa Knox (the WHO Consultant in Vanuatu) and asked for a project that Southern Region and New Zealand can take on in the near future.
 This means that fundraising is paramount to RAM for our support to be viable. The RAWCS/RAM Account 104-2019-20 is still open, contributions are welcome and can be made via: 
https://donations.rawcs.com.au/104-2019-20 
A newly instigated Fundraising Committee that comprises PDG Lindsay Ford from New Zealand (who led the submission for our years Global Grant last June), Libby Wilson (the Project Manager of the RAWCS Account and D9820 RAM Supervisor), Geoff Pledge from the Rotary Club of Frankston) and I will be embarking on a fundraising campaign in Southern Region and in New Zealand. Our objective is to raise money for a critical project suggested by Dr Tessa and Wesley that will result in the recruitment of a number of Malaria Elimination Officers (MEOs)
MEOs will be selected based on their experience, skills and standing in their communities. Their tasks will be to liaise, share information, follow up with nurses and patients to ensure compliance with treatment, support to operations such as bed nets distribution and spraying campaigns and timely reporting of cases
The Fundraising Committee think this project is a really worthwhile one to pursue
Gloria Hargreaves
National RAM Secretary
SR RAM Supervisor
0419 140 090
Email: egharg@netspace.net.au 
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